
 

 

 
ELECTRICAL SAFETY PROGRAM  
 
CONTRACTOR COMMUNICATION 
 
As the hiring manager, it is your responsibility to communicate to the contractor the electrical 
hazards they may encounter.  Please use one of the following two paragraphs based upon whether 
or not an arc flash analysis has been conducted. 
 
If an arc flash analysis has been conducted: 
 
The University of Vermont has conducted a Power System Study and Arc Flash Calculations for the 
building.  Please contact the Occupational Health and Safety Office (656-SAFE) for a copy of the 
safety information needed for the contracted work. 
 
If an arc flash analysis has NOT been conducted: 
 
The University of Vermont has not conducted a Power System Study and Arc Flash Calculations for 
the building.  Please comply with the University of Vermont Physical Plant Department Electrical 
Safety Program, NFPA 70E, and any other applicable standards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


